
 

PTO NEWSLETTER

Our next PTO meeting is Wednesday,
December 4th at  6:00pm in the

cafeteria!
Hope to see you there!!!

Please feel free to contact us at hynesunopto@gmail.com
President: Jacob Palmer, Vice President: Kia Turner, Secretary: Jazmine Clayton,

Treasurer: Jen Beougher, Development Director: Kevin Bart, President Elect: Erin Laurent

Thank you Hynes UNO families!! Our "Boo
on the Boulevard" event was a

wonderful success. Thank you to all of the
parents who set up trick or treat stations. A
special thank you to the University of New

Orleans Basketball team, the UNO
Progressive Black Student Union, the Hynes
UNO Men's Committee, o��ice and teaching

sta�f, cafeteria sta�f and security.

BOO ON THE BOULEVARD

H y n e s  U N O

PRE S I D EN T ' S  MESSAGE

City Park Night
O n  N o v e m b e r  1 s t  H y n e s  U N O

j o i n e d  H y n e s  L a k e v i e w  f o r  t h i s

s c h o o l  y e a r ' s  f i r s t  C i t y  P a r k  N i g h t .

A  p h e n o m e n a l  t i m e  w a s  h a d  b y  a l l

a n d  b o t h  P T O  o r g a n i z a t i o n s

b e n e f i t t e d  g r e a t l y .  T h a n k  y o u  t o

H y n e s  L a k e v i e w  f o r  a l l o w i n g  u s  t o

j o i n  i n  t h i s  e v e n t .

VOLUNTEERS
 

The PTO is looking for volunteers for the

Winter Festival. If you are interested in

volunteering, chairing or co-chairing the

committee for this event please contact

Kia Turner at hynesunopto@gmail.com.

Greetings Hynes-UNO Families!  I hope you are as excited as I am for all of the positive
happenings taking place at our new school.  I want everyone to know that your PTO
officers are working hard on our main goal for this inaugural year - to build a strong
community of Hynes families who are creating a supportive environment for our kids. 
Thank you so much for participating in our events and volunteering your time and energy
to invest in our children's future!


